
IMPORTANT MESSAGE 
 

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM ON THE BID COVER SHEET. 
 

CITY OF NAPLES 
PURCHASING DIVISION 

CITY HALL, 735 8TH STREET SOUTH 
NAPLES, FLORIDA   34102 

PH: 239-213-7100     FX: 239-213-7105 
 

ADDENDUM NUMBER 1 
 

NOTIFICATION DATE: 
 
 

7/7/2020 
 
 

SOLICITATION TITLE: 
 

 

Installation of Sewer Diesel 
Driven Bypass Pumps - ITB 

SOLICITATION 
NUMBER: 

 
20-024 

BID OPENING DATE & TIME: 
 
 

7/31/2020 
2:00PM 

 

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION IS HEREBY INCORPORATED INTO,  
AND MADE AN OFFICIAL PART OF THE ABOVE REFERENCED BID. 

The following answer to written submitted question: 
• I am writing in regard to the above mentioned bid, am I correct in understanding that the City of 

Naples will provide the pumps; and are the pumps themselves already purchased?  I am very 
familiar with this type of design for lift station back-up and have been directly involved with the selling 
or installation of over 180 in the State of Florida alone. 

Looking to see if there’s opportunities moving forward for additional bids (if these pumps are 
already in your fleet); or if we can bid on providing units for these station upgrades? 

ANSWER: The BY Pass Pumps will be provided by the City, and these pumps have already 
been purchased. 
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